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Dear Camp Friends, 

 

 

Below is our “Most Wanted” list for item donations in 2024. We appreciate all of our 

supportive friends who pray for us, volunteer, give financially, and donate new or 

gently used goods. We accept any donation, but here are a few things we’re also 

specifically looking for this year. 

 

 Donations for the Airnasium 

 12 of these Adirondack Chairs in BLACK:  

 ATV Side-by-side 

 Canoes, Kayaks, & Boats 

 Commercial Playground Equipment 

 Construction & Farm Equipment 

 Four-wheel Drive Trucks 

 Golf Carts 

 Hay 

 Skilled Volunteers 

 Anything on our Amazon Wishlist: these items help us fulfill our everyday office, 

programming, and housekeeping needs! 

 

Thank you for your interest in giving a gift-in-kind to Hidden Acres! If requested, we are 

happy to provide you with a receipt letter for tax purposes. 

 

 

In Christ, 
 

 

 

 

 
Steve Pinkley 

Executive Director 

Hidden Acres Christian Center 

3837 Union Ave, Dayton, IA  50530 

(515) 547-2751 

steve.pinkley@hacamps.org 

www.hacamps.org 

https://www.polywood.com/classic-adirondack-chair-ad4030.html
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/2I1L6IXN099V7?ref_=wl_share
mailto:rachelle.rasmussen@hacamps.org

